## MVPC Happenings....



**Lenten Small Groups:** There is still room in two of our groups. The 5:00–6:30 group meeting at the church and the Towers group both have a few spaces available. Group participants need a study book to keep up with the weekly sessions, so please pick your up this Sunday if you have not done so already.

## Family Promise March 10-March 17

We have three families joining us for this spring session for Family promise. Our team is working with them to ensure they have the support they need to ensure a smooth transition back into homes of their own.

Please consider signing up to be an overnight host, for us these are the most difficult positions to fill. I can attest to the comfort of the bed.

We are truly blessed to be a blessing as we continue our support of Family Promise of North Fulton Dekalb.

Sign up Genius: <a href="https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e4baaa72fa02-march">https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e4baaa72fa02-march</a>

**Fellowship of the Carpenter:** MEN.....get up a little earlier on Sunday, March 31 and join us at 7:30 a.m. in Fellowship Hall for breakfast. This will be the first gathering of our new men's group, the *Fellowship of the Carpenter*. We are planning to have the group meet for breakfast at 7:30–8:45 a.m. (Fellowship Hall) on the 5<sup>th</sup> Sundays of the month (3/31, 6/30, 9/29, 12/29). This will put us meeting on a quarterly basis. Our first breakfast will give us an opportunity for good food, fellowship and time to talk about what we would like to see happening with this group. There will also be a morning devotional led by Charlie Gray. A sign-up sheet will be available at both services on March 17 and 24 so you can let us know if you will attend.

**March Communion Offering:** Our food drive for the Community Assistance Center (CAC) will continue through the month of March. They are in <u>desperate</u> need of food since their shelves are almost empty. Most needed items include canned meats (chicken, tuna, ham, spam, etc.), canned peas and vegetables, cereal, macaroni and cheese or canned pasta meals. Please place your donations in the Outreach bin outside of the office anytime during the month of February or March.

Youth: No Youth Group Tonight due to Spring Break. See you next Sunday!

**Presbyterian Women:** The Sunday Circle will meet today after the 11:00 service. The Day Circle will meet on Tuesday, March 12. At both Circles Mike Gillespie will present an overview of the Christian Education program.

Our Spring Newsletter is now available in the Narthex or on our website.

**Yarning for You:** There is a new knitting class at the **C**ommunity **A**ssistance **C**enter every Friday from 10–11:30am. Beginners are welcome! The veteran knitters will help beginners learn to knit. Contact Monica.fernandez@ourcac.org if you have questions.

**Village Drivers needed:** We are looking for two drivers to pick up members of our church from the Village on Sunday mornings. The riders are picked up at 10:45am and returned to the Village following service. You will coordinate with the others drivers and only have to drive about 4-6 times a year. Please contact Mary Kilgore to sign up: mnk1936@gmail.com or 404-259-4036.

## **Financial Update**

	Week of 2/25-3/3	Year to Date 2019	2019 Budget
Member Giving	\$15,505	\$99,287	\$523,700
Loose Offering	\$63	\$623	\$5,000
Total	\$15,568	\$99,910	\$528,700

If you have any <u>announcements</u> that you would like to appear in the *Happenings*, weekly email, or *Good News* please email them to Lauren McClintock, lauren@mvpchurch.org.